
From: Ailsa Teasdale
To: Planning; Mark Antcliff
Subject: FW: NYM2018/0506/CVC 21 Egton Road, Aislaby
Date: 13 September 2018 13:45:55
Attachments: 1817 BR 200A Site Plan.pdf

Thanks
 
From:  
Sent: 13 September 2018 09:23
To: 
Subject: RE: NYM2018/0506/CVC 21 Egton Road, Aislaby
 
Hi Ailsa,
 
Please see enclosed current site plan, which has been updated inline with survey information of
the site. Please note that the existing driveway is indicated with a red dashed line, whereas the
proposed is shown with a grey hatch.
 
Please let me know if you require any further information.
 
Regards

Glen Reid
 
Ellis Healey Architecture
 

 
Tower Works
Globe Road
Leeds
LS11 5QG

This e-mail and any attachments thereto may contain information that is confidential and/or
proprietary and is intended for the sole use of the recipient(s) named above.
If you have received this e-mail by mistake, please notify the sender and delete it immediately. Thank
you for your co-operation
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